Dear Parent or Guardian,

Your child is interested in running to be a Student Government Homeroom Representative. To become a Homeroom Representative, students must participate in an election process. Our school holds an election for the positions. Each homeroom will have one elected representative.

All students interested in running for Homeroom Representative must submit a permission slip. Homeroom Representatives must be willing to attend a meeting before school once a month or more, if there is a special project. Candidates should have characteristics that make them positive role models. The elections will be held within the student's homeroom. Students will need to prepare a short speech explaining why they would like to be a homeroom representative for student government. Further information will follow regarding the time frame of homeroom representative elections once permission slips are received.

Please carefully read the important dates listed on the next page. Please sign and return the permission slip to your child's classroom teacher by Friday, October 15, 2021.

Thank you,

Jenelle Gaffney & Alex Staples

Student Government Advisors

Manavon Student Government Permission Slip

Parent or Guardian Consent for Child to Run for Student Government Office of Homeroom Representative

I understand that this is an extr my child needs to attend r	, has decided to at office of Homeroom Representative. acurricular activity. If elected, I realize neetings before school at 7:45 AM. a month on Tuesdays. (Please note,
Parent/Guardian's signature	 Date

Student Government Meeting Dates 2021-2022

All Student Government meetings will occur before school at 7:45 AM on Tuesday mornings.

November 9, 2021 (First Meeting)

December 7, 2021

December 21, 2021

January 11, 2022

February 8, 2022

March 8, 2022

April 5, 2022

May 10, 2022